
Second Week of Advent  ECEC News Dec. 9, 2022



Advent Season

Saint of the Month: St. Lucy was a brave women who was 
blind. She is the Patron Saint of the Blind.  December 13. St. 
Lucy reminds us to keep our faith and commitments to God. 

Please pray for all those that are blind, suffer from vision 
loss and those needing healing to help them see better. 

Saint of the Month 

The ECEC campus created two large Advent Wreaths 
with the handprints of children and staff. They 
are hanging up by the front door and in the back 
hallway. 



     Advent Program 



                 Santa’s Workshop Shopping 
Dec. 12 and Dec. 13 
Children can go shopping for up to 4 Adults in their family. Thank you to all the 
families that donated items for the workshop.  We have some fabulous items. 

Children should bring $1 for each item. All money sent will be used as a 
donation for the event and to help with extra supplies. 

Each child should have 1 envelop with the names of the people they are 
shopping for and the child’s name. Volunteers and staff that take each child 
one-on-one to shop at the tables. Presents will be wrapped and placed in bags. 
We try our best to keep mugs and other breakable items wrapped up safe.   
You can send the envelop to school anytime before the workshop starts.  





Missing Coats and Jackets
The office has several jackets and heavier coats that don’t 
have names on them.  We have asked the staff, but they can’t 
identify them. If you are missing a jacket please let the 
office know. 

Reminder: Please write your child’s name on all coats, 
jackets and sweatshirts. 

Teacher Assistant Opening 
We are still looking for a teacher assistant on Monday, Tuesday and 
Thursday mornings(7:30-12:30) starting in January.  If you know anyone 
one interested please have them contact, Angie Langhauser.



Breakfast with Santa
 at St. Michael’s

Attend Mass at 10:00 a.m. and 
join other preschool families 
for Breakfast in the gym.  RSVP 
to rectory@stmike.org



1. Our next HCPA meeting will be held on December 14th at 6:30 pm in the St. Michael's cafeteria. 
We hope to see you there in person or on Facebook Live!

2. Betty’s Books was such a great fundraiser! Thank you to everyone who participated in store or online! We 
were able to raise $101 from the sales!! 

3. The campus crawl has a new date! We hope to see any new families, preschool families, and 
prospective families on February 11st! More information to come next week! Please help to get 
the word out about our awesome schools!
4. Calling all mothers and sons!  Please join us in cheering on SLU as they face off against Duquesne 

on February 18th at 7 p.m. at the Chaifetz Arena.  Tickets are 2 for $25.  Additional tickets are $5 

each.  Families will be charged through FACTS following registration. You must register by December 

30th to secure tickets for the game.  Additional information will be shared closer to the game.  We 

hope to see you there!        Registration Link:   https://forms.gle/sRnXtrEPiNymcfMg9
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HCPA Happenings

https://forms.gle/sRnXtrEPiNymcfMg9


Upcoming Dates:        Christmas Break   
Dec. 12    Santa’s Workshop 8:00-11:00
Dec. 13    Santa’s Workshop 8:00-10:00 
Dec. 21    Early Dismissal All Children at 11:45 NO ASP
Dec. 22- January 3  Christmas Break
January 4      Return to School 
January 6      Early Dismissal at 11:45
January 6      D.O.T. Dress out Today fundraiser for HCPA
January 11    HCPA Meeting
January 16    NO School Martin Luther King Dr. 
January 29    HCA Open House 11:00-1:00 p.m.
January 30- Feb. 3 Catholic Schools Week (special activities each day)
February 2023  Registration for 2023-2024 school year starts 
Feb. 3            Early Dismissal at 11:45
Feb. 11          Campus Crawl for Parents 
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